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INTRALOT S.A. INTEGRATED LOTTERY SYSTEMS AND SERVICES  

 

Announcement on the full subscription of the Share Capital Increase with cash payment and 

with pre-emptive right in favour of the existing shareholders 

 

 

“INTRALOT S.A. INTEGRATED LOTTERY SYSTEMS AND SERVICES” (the “Company”) 

announces to the investors that the share capital increase with cash payment and pre-emptive right in 

favour of the existing shareholders, that was decided on 02.10.2023 by the Board of Directors of the 

Company,  by virtue of the power granted to it by the resolution of the Ordinary General Meeting of 

the Company’s shareholders of 30.08.2023 (the “Increase”), was successfully completed and fully 

covered by raising funds of a total amount of €135,000,000.18  and by the issue of 232,758,621  new, 

common, dematerialized, registered, voting shares, with a nominal value of €0.30 each (the “New 

Shares”).
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Following the above, the Company's share capital amounts at one hundred eighty one million two 

hundred twenty eight thousand six hundred eighty six Euro and thirty cents (€181,228,686.30), 

divided into six hundred four million ninety five thousand six hundred twenty one (604,095,621) 

common registered shares with a nominal value of thirty cents (0.30€) each. 

 

The New Shares will be allocated to the beneficiaries in dematerialized form by crediting their 

securities accounts in the D.S.S.  

 

The exact date of crediting of the New Shares in the beneficiaries’ securities accounts and the 

date of commencement of their trading on the Athens Stock Exchange will be published with a 

new announcement of the Company. 

 

For further information, investors may contact during business days and hours the Company’s 

Investor Relations Unit (Mr. Michail Tsagkalakis and Mr. Antonios Mandilas, tel. 210-6156000). 

 

Peania, 30.10.2023 

 

 

 

  


